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March 20, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

The bearer of this letter is an employee of the Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) or one of its consultants,
which includes Florida’s Turnpike Services and Area USA. The roles of this employee in providing support
through fuel service, food service, maintenance or engineering is critical to the transportation route which
Florida’s Turnpike provides as an evacuation or return route during periods of emergency. As such, they should
be permitted to pass through checkpoints related to curfews when traveling on work related matters.

All Turnpike employees and their consultants are issued appropriate identification and should present their
credentials in combination with this letter. The intent of this letter is to allow FTE employees and their consultants
to travel to and from their work assignment on Florida’s Turnpike in direct support of Turnpike operations.
NOTE: NOT TO BE USED TO CIRCUMVENT TOLLS

If you should have any questions or need to verify a person’s identity or employment, you may call the
Troop K — Lake Worth Regional Communications Center 24/7 at (561) 357-4000.

Sincerely,

Major Kevin L. Blom
Troop Commander — Troop K
Florida Highway Patrol

KLB/kb

Cc:  District Commanders
Ms. Aerica Ramos, LWRCC Manger
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